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I strongly urge you to oppose this radical so-called health bill. Regardless of your 

position on abortion, this bill pushes the limits too far. We should approach any bill  

with extreme caution if it encourages children to undergo drastic gender-altering 

surgery without the consent and support of parents. Gender issues are complex and 

life altering. Pushing children into these procedures without lengthy review and 

counseling is simply wrong. Parents need to be involved in their childrens' lives, and 

any legislation that blocks a parent's rights and involvement should be regarded with 

grave concern. 

 

This bill appears to be pushing an ideology that is potentialy devastating to children. 

Vote no. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Frank 


